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Mr. Robert L. Griffle

Western Electric Company, Inc.
Kansas City Works

777 North Blue Parkway

Lees Smith, Missouri 64063

Dear Mr., Griffle:

Yhis 1s to confirm our telephone conversation on June 16, 1986 in which
we discussed the information we need to continue review of your
application for renewal of Liconse No, 24-06015-03E dated October 8,
1984, The information below 1s needed to continue review of your
request:

1. It s not clear whether all electron tubes currently in your possession
were labeled and provided to you by Cetron pursuant to their distribution
1icense. If so, you could terminate both of your licenses, since
s:condary distribution need not be licensed. Please provide clarifica-

t onl

2. Please provide the current company name of the Kansas City Works
facility.

In order to continue prompt review of our application, we request that you
submit your response to this letter within 30 calendar days from the date
:;72122‘““"' If you have any questions, please contact me at (301)

0 .

Sincerely,

Original Signed py

Donald N. Mackengig

Donald N, Mackenzie

Material Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and
11150439 & 1 Materia) Safety
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